2Lt Helena Visconti 4161 Kensington Creek San Angelo, Texas 76904

Dear Second Lieutenant Visconti,

On behalf of the Air Force Association, I am honored to congratulate you on being chosen to receive the 2017 Col Loren J. and Lawona R. Spencer Scholarship! This scholarship is made possible through a generous endowment form the Spencer estate. The competition was incredible this year and you should feel great pride in this accomplishment.

All of your hard work and dedication stood out to make a great impression with our judges. Let that spirit of dedication continue to shine as you pursue your Master's degree in Health Administration at University of Scranton. In addition to your scholarship check, you will also be receiving a complimentary AFA membership. We wish you all the best and stand ready to help you along the path toward reaching your goals.

Sincerely,

Richard Bundy

Air Force Association

Dick Bundy

Vice Chairman of the Board, Aerospace Education